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CHOOSE LIFE 2018—Choose Life 2018 is a new online  

newsletter created by the Irish Catholic Bishops’ Conference and  
designed to encourage discussion in families on the value of every  
human life. Each week the newsletter will follow the development of 
‘Baby Bump’ based on the milestones from conception to 12 weeks 
gestation. Choose Life 2018 will also feature prayers, testimonies,  
questions and answers and links to helpful resources on the right to life.  
Check out  www.chooselife2018.ie  
for further information and resources.  

FR JOHN MOSES On the Notice Board in the Church 

Porch you will see a letter of appreciation to the Parishioners of 
Holy Redeemer from Fr. John Moses and the Parish Pastoral 
Council of St. Peter’s Catholic Church in Minna.  
 

Fr John Moses expresses his immense gratitude 
to everyone for their contributions to cost of the  
building work in his new Parish in Nigeria.  
Alongside the letter are some photographs that  
Show the progress of construction on the 
Church which he wanted to share with you all.  

 IMPORTANT NOTICES 

EVENING MASS There will be an evening mass Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday of this week. On Thursday a  
Liturgy will replace the 7pm Mass.  

MASS TIMES IN HOLY REDEEMER 

Sundays        9:00am Irish language Mass 
       10:30am, 12:00pm, 6:00pm  
Monday to Friday    10:00am  and 7pm. 
Saturday        10.00am  
Office Hours  Monday - Friday 9.30am-12.30pm 

Phone (01) 286 8413     Website www.holyredeemerbray.ie 
Email    office@holyredeemerbray.ie   

 PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

 Prayer group with Exposition—Monday  
The Presbytery 8pm 

 Lectio Divina Group—Tuesday  
The Presbytery 11-12noon  

 Bray Gathering Charismatic Prayer Group—Wednesday 
Little Flower Hall 8pm 

 Silent Holy Hour  Side Chapel — Friday  
11am to 12 Noon 

LORETO SCHOOL REUNION Were 

you in the Leaving Cert Class in 1978?  
A 40 Year  school reunion is planned in the  
Martello Bray on Saturday 13th October, Keep the date free!  
If you would like more information please text (087) 240 0863 
to be included in the What's App group.  

DUES ENVELOPES When returning your Easter Dues 

envelopes, please place them in the boxes in the walls  
around the Church. 

TROCAIRE BOXES Trocaire boxes and envelopes  

can be returned to the sacristy or Parish Office during the 
week. 

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 7th - 12th September 2018 

The parish will once again join the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
in September. The fully inclusive price is €739.00.   
Single room Supplement is €155-180 and is subject to  
availability. Instalments accepted. Final payment due 
15th June 2018. For further details, please see poster  
in the Church Porch or contact Michael in the sacristy  
on (01) 286 8649 or (01) 286 8413. 

SHARE APPEAL TODAY The Share Collection  

provides support services to our parish communities through 
the Archdiocese, in areas such as child safeguarding,  
education and schools, repairs to buildings, financial  
management and human resources, including meeting our 
legal requirements under the Charities Act, communications, 
as well as training people to work in evangelisation and  
catechesis. Your support in today’s collection  
is a vital contribution to the renewal of the  
Church in Dublin and Wicklow today.  
 + Diarmuid Martin, Archbishop of Dublin.  

CONFIRMATION 2017 Please  remember in your 

prayers the 105 young people who will celebrate the  
Sacrament of Confirmation next Saturday 21st April 2017. 
May they always feel welcome here in Holy Redeemer Parish.  
PLEASE NOTE:  Due to Confirmations 
taking place on this day, there will be  
NO 10am Morning Mass.  

DO THIS IN MEMORY We welcome all  

the children preparing for their First Holy 
Communion, and their families to the 10.30am  
Mass this morning.  

BRAY CITIZENS INFORMATION Are moving… 

The office will close on Thursday 12th April 2018 and Friday 
13th April 2018. They will reopen in their new premises at Unit 
2, The Boulevard, Quinnsboro Road, Bray (2 doors down from 
their existing office) from Monday 16th April, 2018.    
For further information please call 0761 07 6780.  

ROSARY AND PRAYERS There will be Rosary and Prayers for 

the protection of Mothers and the Unborn on Tuesday evening from 
8 to 9pm in the Side Chapel. All are welcome.  


